INQUIRY INTO GREATER SYDNEY PARKLANDS TRUST BILL 2021

Name: Mr Jim Manzie

Date Received: 12 January 2022

Dear Hon Robert Borsak, re Greater Sydney Parklands Trust Bill.

Please maintain Callan Park as a valued sanctuary for mental health and public recreation. I request that a special Trust be set up to manage Callan Park , along the lines of Centennial Park and other parks. Make sure that Callan Park remains safe from commercial development and can be open space for generations to come . Regards, Jim Manzie